
Important dates:

•Year 11 mock exam 
week - From Monday 
28th November 2022
•INSET Day - Friday 2nd 
December 2022
•Save the Children •Save the Children 
Christmas jumper day - 
Students and staff are 
encouraged to wear a 
christmas jumper and 
spread some festive 
joy on Thursday 8th 
December 2022
•School closes for 
Christmas holidays on 
Friday 16th December 
2022
•INSET day - Tuesday 
3rd January 2023
•Students return to •Students return to 
school Wednesday 4th 
January 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Welcome to our örst termly newsletter!
We are quickly nearing the end of a very busy and jam-packed term. 
This term saw us welcome lots of new lovely students and staff 
members, as our school continues to grow. We hope that everyone 
has now settled in and is enjoying being part of our school family.

Highlights so far:
•GO ENGLAND! We are all really excited about 
the start of the (winter!) world cup. In school 
we have started a sweepstake, involving the 
pupils in this. There will be a prize for the 
winner.
•Year 7 superstars raised a brilliant £35 for •Year 7 superstars raised a brilliant £35 for 
cancer research with their Macmillain coffee 
morning, well done!

Student Shoutouts:
•Harlem Murphy for excellent 
engagement in Maths!
•Danny Bradley for enthusiasm in 
multimedia!
•Keeley Boyce for great work in English
•Scarlett•Scarlett Milling for superb effort in 
Maths!
•Tommy McDonagh for beautiful work 
in art!
•Jamie Hurley O’Shea for maturity 
with PSHRE!
•Caden Dyer•Caden Dyer for general engagement 
and superstardom!

After Christmas, we are really excited to announce that, from the start of next term, we will be 
offering After School clubs for our pupils. These are on an ‘opt in’ basis and participation will be 
based on pupils behaviour. We have such talented and inspirational staff and students and think 
this will be a fantastic way to utilise our skills and passions. As previously stated, we are really 
excited about the potential of this and see it as an opportunity to enhance our already amazing 
school. We hope you are excited too!
From everyone at Music Stuff, we would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy From everyone at Music Stuff, we would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
and healthy New Year!
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